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PROFILE OF A MAJOR EXPERT COLLABORATING WITH MVSO 
AND A MEMBER OF THE MVSO ACADEMIC COUNCIL 

 
 
Prof. Ing. Bohumil Král, CSc. has been working at the Department of Management Accounting at 

the Faculty of Finance and Accounting at the University of Economics in Prague as the head of the 
Department on a long-term basis. He is also the chairman of the Rector's Advisory Board for Finance 
and Budget at the University of Economics in Prague, chairman of the Academic Council, lecturer and 
guarantor of courses on financial and managerial accounting at the Prague International Business 
School, member of the scientific councils of the University of Economics in Prague, Faculty of Finance 
and Accounting of the University of Economics in Prague, Faculty of Management and Economics of the 
Tomas Bata University in Zlín and Faculty of Mechanical Engineering of the Czech Technical University 
in Prague, chairman of the Academic Board of the Czech Association for Financial Management, and 
lecturer at the Moravian Business College Olomouc.  

His scientific and publishing activities as well as implementation of several managerial projects in 
different enterprises (Ferona, OKD, JUTA, Dvůr Králové nad Labem, Tepelné hospodářství Hradec 
Králové, Pražská plynárenská, Plzeňské městské dopravní podniky, Státní tiskárny cenin, Technistone, 
TOS Varnsdorf, TOS Svitavy, KOPOS, etc.) are of great importance. 

Prof. Král is also significantly involved in the field of professional education of accountants and 
financial workers. From 1998 to 2017, he worked at the Chamber of Auditors of the Czech Republic as a 
member of the Executive Committee and chairman of the Audit Examination Committee. Since 1997, he 
has been working at the Union of Accountants as the chairman of the Committee for Certification and 
Education; since 2013, he is a member of the Commission for Coordination of Education and 
Professional Examinations at the Council for Public Audit Oversight. From May 2017, he is a member of 
the Presidium of the Public Audit Oversight Board.  

 
"I have been working at MVSO for more than ten years now. If the beginning of my cooperation 

with MVSO was, as sometimes happens in life, rather coincidental, today I can certainly say that it was 
a very happy coincidence. For this period, MVSO has become not only a high-quality, but also a 
respected university, which is constantly developing. I could mention a number of facts that confirm this 
truth, however, with regard to the space for expression, I will bring at least one, which is very significant: 
despite the fact that the National Accreditation Office is now making efforts both to limit the number of 
private universities and to create pressure on those which do not show sufficient quality, MVSO 
obtained accreditation of their Master's degree programmes. I am pleased and honoured to cooperate 
with such a university. "   

 
 
 

 

 


